


The Secretary of the Smithsonian Institution
The Director of the National Air and Space Museum
and

The President of the National Space Club
request the pleasure of your company

at a reception to celebrate

The 20th Anniversary of Apollo 11

Wednesday, the nineteenth of July
at eight-thirty o’clock in the evening

National Air and Space Museurn
Independence Avenue at Sixth Street, Southwest
Washington, D.C.

A special screening of “For All ManKind” will be
held in the Langley Theater at 7:30 p.m. and 9:30 p.m.

Inwitation nontransferable Business Attire
R.S.V.P. with the enclosed card by July 7 Military Uniform
TicKets will be mailed July 12



Our cover ilfustration, “‘One Small Step for a Man”’ by Houston artist
Alan B. Chinchar, was taken from an original work commemorating the 20th
anniversary of the (unar (anding.



